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7th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 WW2 Day – Friday 24th March 

We just wanted to make you aware of the date we have in place for World War 2 day, 

which will take place on Friday 24th March. We will be holding this very special event to 

support the history topic work children are undertaking in class. 

• Children should come to school wearing clothes similar to those that children would 

have worn in the 1940’s (Please see Google Images for further inspiration)  

• All children should bring a packed lunch on the day, 1940’s style if at all possible! 

Cheese, spam, jam, honey and marmite sandwiches would be great. We will supply 

paper bags and give to the children the day before 

• Once they have come into school, children will line up to be ‘evacuated’ and be 

given their allocated names that were popular in 1940’s 

• Lessons will be given 1940’s style by teachers dressed in 1940’s fashion 

• We will be listening out for Air Raid sirens and for the all clear too!  

• Throughout the morning children will be preparing 1940’s food for their VE Day tea 

party, which will be held in the afternoon session 

• We will be able to have a limited number of parent helpers. If you are able help out 

during the day, please let us know by emailing DF Contact and we will make a list of 

volunteers. If we are lucky enough to have lots and lots of volunteers then we will 

select names out of a hat nearer to the time. It would be great if volunteers could 

make an effort to join in the day by dressing in 1940’s style.  

• In addition, we are inviting you or another family member to join all of Year 6 for our 

VE Day celebrations which will begin at approximately 2.30 on the Friday afternoon. 

Please confirm your attendance by emailing the office at DF Contact.  

Many thanks for your support. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Pittaway and Miss Powell 

Year 6 teachers 
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